Wiltondale Improvement Association Newsletter

www.wiltondale.org

February, 2007

President's Letter-

Winter finally arrived in Wiltondale after an unseasonably warm start. It was great seeing the children and adults sledding and playing in the snow. I would like to give you a couple of "snow"-keeping tips. Please remember to shovel your sidewalks within 24 hours of the snow. Please consider using your driveway to park your cars when the forecast calls for snow. This will allow the snow plow drivers to better clear the roads of snow and ice.

The WIA bowling event was well attended and great fun was had by all! Thanks to Muffie and Barry Rollins for organizing this event. Mark your calendar for next year....

As we look forward to spring, watch the newsletter for events in which you can take part. Eric Hutter is coordinating the annual Wiltondale/Overbrook Run for Greenwood Park in May and will be looking for volunteers and sponsors. We will be cleaning up the park and readying it for the Easter Egg Hunt. The old adage of "many hands make light work" is true here in Wiltondale, Please consider joining with your neighbors help make the work light.

See you around the neighborhood,

Phyllis Gray, President Wiltondale Improvement Association

Wiltondale Women Meet March 20; Learn CPR

The Women of Wiltondale group will learn basic CPR at their next meeting on Tuesday March 20 at 7:00 P.M. at the home of Alison Mingo, 527 Yarmouth.

The neighborhood group is open to all Wiltondale women and is always seeking new members. For more information, contact Kathleen Nuetzel at (410) 821-1891 or knuetzel@comcast.net.

Covenants: Improvements Need OK

Neighborhood residents are reminded that all substantial improvements and changes to their property must be approved in advance by the architectural committee of the Wiltondale Improvement Association.

To have plans reviewed for approval, contact Brian Murphy, 614 Coventry Road, (410) 828-4227. A "Proposed Improvement Review Form" can be downloaded from the Wiltondale Website at www.wiltondale.org. This process should be initiated by the homeowner sufficiently early so that approval can be given before groundbreaking.

Easter Egg Hunt March 31 At Park

All neighborhood children are invited to meet the Easter Bunny and hunt for hidden treats at the annual Wiltondale Easter Egg Hunt on Saturday, March 31 at 3:00 P.M. at Greenwood Park and playground.

Children will be grouped according to age in the pool parking lot and then released to search in their designated area for the hidden goodies. After the hunt, the Easter Bunny will hand out treats to any still-hungry children.

Any questions can be directed to Chris Raborn, 601 Wilton, (410) 823-5882.

Book Club Meets March 28

The Wiltondale Book Club will discuss "After This" by Alice McDermott at their next meeting on Wednesday, March 28.

The meeting will begin at 7:30 P.M. at the home of Jan Smith, 608 Hastings.

The book club is open to all Wiltondale residents. For more information, contact Rella Murphy, 614 Coventry, (410) 828-4227.

Wiltondale Race May 12

This year's Wiltondale/Overbrook Run for Greenwood Park—the eighth annual such event—will take place on Saturday, May 12.

The proceeds from this professionally timed three-mile footrace through Wiltondale will be used to offset the costs of improvements and maintenance at our community's privately-owned park and playground.

Runners are asked to mark their calendars. Those wishing to volunteer or to help sponsor the race can contact Race Director Eric Hutter, 647 Coventry, (410) 828-5126.

Pool Memberships Available

All Wiltondale residents, by virtue of their residency, are eligible to join the Wiltondale Pool without being placed on the waiting list. Several levels of memberships are available, including family, husband and wife, and single. For information, contact Jim Kirschner or Casey Cunningham, 604 Worcester, (410) 321-6428.

Classified Advertisements

Red Cross Certified Babysitter. Maureen Russell, 18 years old. (410) 337-9187.

Experienced, Responsible Babysitter. Age 14. References. Kate DeNardi. (410) 823-2161; (410) 905-2214.

Experienced Babysitter and Petsitter available most weekends. Alex Vanko, (410) 821-6470.

Red Cross Certified Babysitter. Age 14. Amelia Marlowe. (410) 828-4337.

Red Cross Certified Babysitter. Age 14. Experienced. Holly Sims. (410) 321-7931.

Algebra/Math Tutor. 5th grade through college. Ellen Talbott, 502 Wilton. (410) 828-7191.

Math tutor for grades 3-8. Will come to your home. Current middle school teacher. Jeff Glorioso. (443) 841-3432

<u>"Thyme for You" Personal Chef Service.</u> Healthy, delicious dining in the comfort of your own home. Complimentary consultation. Fully insured. Food handlers' certification. (410)337-TYME (8963).

Pet sitter & dog walker. Kyle King, 501 Yarmouth, (410) 825-1298.

Exp. Former Day-Care Provider now working in pre-school can help with children evenings, weekends, and two afternoons. References. Holly Gunts. (410) 337-7382.

<u>Snow shoveling, lawn cutting, dog sitting, habysitting.</u> Will Mades, age 15. (410) 823-0996 or mades7@hotmail.com.

Mother's helper available this summer. Experienced with children. Mary Caroline Mades, age 13 in July. (410) 823-0996 or mades7@hotmail.com.

<u>Tutoring in French and Russian.</u> Anna White, 624 Stevenson, (410 337-8965

Jan Smith
Invested in the
Wiltondale community

Your Neighborhood

Real Estate Professional Coldwell Banker Residential Brokerage 7402 York Road

Towson MD 21204

Direct: 410-616-1764 **Office**: 410-823-2323

Cell: 443-804-1186

Janicesmith@cbmove





If you are interested in a market analysis, selling or buying a home, or relocating, please give me a call. I'm ready to help!

Fundraiser for Enhanced Classroom Hearing organization (new non-profit organization to help children hear better in school). Tee-shirts \$10 each. All sizes youth and adult. Suzanne DeMallie, 507 Worcester, (410) 296-9501.

<u>Kinder Kards—Custom designed note cards using</u> <u>your child's artwork.</u> Fundraisers available. Kathy Fick, 513 Sussex. (410) 825-6467 or cards@kathyfickdesigns.com.

Reading and Math Tutor. Elementary and Middle School. Your home or mine. Jenelle Abnett. (410) 337-7405.

Grass cutting, pet sitting, dog walking. Patrick Tewey, 641 Coventry Rd. (410) 494-9422.

<u>Dog Sitter and Walker.</u> Age 12. Bobby Marlowe. (410) 828-4337.

Kate Charlow Photography. Specializing in child, family, maternity portraits. www.katecharlowphotography.com. (410) 337-3550.

<u>Pastel Portraits</u>. Specializing in children's portraits. Great gifts. Sally Granger, 27 Cedar. (410) 321-4279.

<u>Dewey Beach, Del. cottage rental.</u> 40 yards from beach, 2 bedrooms, sleeps 6-8, screened porch w/ patio. Laura Mades. Mades?@hotmail.com.

Nanny/Babysitter services. Available weekdays. Anna White, 624 Stevenson, (410) 337-8965.

This newsletter is published by the Wiltondale Improvement Association Inc. To report news or place classified ads, which are free to Wiltondale residents, contact the Editors---Rella and Brian Murphy, 614 Coventry, at (410) 828-4227 or newsletter@wiltondale.org

The best things in life are free

Free checking Free online banking Free bill pay

Since 1903, we've been providing real value to our neighbors. Choose our free checking or great interest-bearing options, all with no-fee online services. Call us today at 410-377-9600 and stop by and see us in Towson, Lutherville, or at any of our six community branches.

LUTNERVILLE 11 W. Ridgely Raad 410-252-6450

We tall a darking per orgil

6900 Yerk Raid 410-372-1460